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At St. Helen’s we learn to LOVE, love to LEARN and aspire to SERVE

so that we become Inspiring Change Makers
‘Let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds.’

Hebrews 10:24

Dear parents,

Welcome to the summer term!

Our whole school theme this half term is Society and our class mini school project is ‘Peaceful resolutions to conflict can

improve quality of life.’ Next half term’s focus is Stewardship and the project is ‘What we believe impacts on who we

are and how we live.’

With the warmer sunny weather, please can your child bring a sun hat to school each day along with suncream and a

filled water bottle. A lightweight waterproof coat is also essential when the weather forecast isn’t so good as we go out

in all weathers. They will also need their fully charged Chromebook each day.

Please continue to encourage your child to record their reading on Seesaw every day, even if it is just to record the pages

read.

Home learning will continue to be set on Seesaw. Activities will be linked to the class learning and aid as a revision tool

for the children to consolidate learning. Children will need to complete the activities that have been set.

PE this half term will be volleyball on a Friday morning, please can children come into school in their PE kit each Friday.

Sports Day will be Tuesday 25th June (weather permitting).

We are looking forward to seeing all the children on our residential!

If you have any questions please feel free to phone/message and we will get back to you as soon as we can.

Best wishes,

Louise Gagg and Jody Brown
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